Dear Families and Supporters of ACF, 

We are excited to announce that following the guidelines provided by the Government of New Brunswick, we will be going ahead with Camp Marvel as well as our aftercare play program June 29th through August 7th, 2020. We want to assure you that the health and safety of our campers and staff is of our utmost priority. Prior to entering the facility, a pre-screening questionnaire and temperature check will be issued. Aside from this, the centre will follow several protocols which will be posted inside, copies will be available upon request. 
 
Although many changes to our camp have been made as a result of the rules and restrictions surrounding Covid-19, a fun-filled summer will stay consistent! That being said – Camp Marvel summer registration is open! We are currently accepting payments made by cheque or e-transfers however if these methods do not work for you please do not hesitate to reach out to us and we will help you accordingly. 
 
We cannot wait to enjoy a summer full of memories to last a lifetime while practicing our “new normal.” Once again, please reach out if you have ANY questions or concerns regarding camp, our protocols, payment, etc.
 
I have attached our poster and registration form that talks a little bit more about the camp as well! If you want to go ahead, you can fill out the form and scan it back to us here at ACF or you can call and one of our team members will gladly go over the form with you! 

All deposits can be made through e-transfer to: acf@nb.aibn.com

Let me know if you have any other questions!
Makenna O’Dell
Fundamental Development Coordinator
